
[Translation] 

 

MINISTRY OF COMMERCE OF THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA 

Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau Letter No. [2022]9 

Notice on initiation of expiry review of the anti-dumping measures against the import of 

Dispersion Unshifted Single-Mode Optical Fiber originating from the US and EU 

EU Delegation to China, 

The Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau of the Ministry of Commerce of the People’s Republic 

of China would like to avail itself of the opportunity to express its highest regards to the EU 

Delegation to China. 

As a response to the application from the Dispersion Unshifted Single-Mode Optical Fiber industry 

of China, in accordance with the Anti-Dumping Regulation of the People’s Republic of China, on 21 

April 2022, the Ministry of Commerce issued the Announcement No. 12, deciding to initiate an 

expiry review on the anti-dumping measures against the import of Dispersion Unshifted Single-

Mode Optical Fiber originating from the US and the EU as of 22 April 2022. Relevant announcement, 

application, and the reference form for registration and participation in the investigation can be 

researched and downloaded from the website of the Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau of 

the Ministry of Commerce (http://trb.mofcom.gov.cn). 

The Notice is hereby made.   

Contacts: Import Investigation Division I, Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau, Ministry of 

Commerce 

ZHANG Jinding and XIA Shuguang 

Tel: 010-65198053, 65198176 

Fax: 010-65198172 

Ministry of Commerce  

Trade Remedy and Investigation Bureau 

21 April 2022 

http://trb.mofcom.gov.cn/

